Getting things done — Newhall Gardens
and Millhall Crescent #dundeewestend

During the recent wintery weather, residents highlighted to me that it would
be helpful to have an additional grit bin in Millhall Crescent and also have
one at the west end of Newhall Gardens.

I am pleased to say that the Roads Maintenance Partnership agreed to my
request for these. The additional one for Millhall Crescent has since
been delivered and I hope the additional one for Newhall Gardens will be in
place soon.
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